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NEWS 
 

Date Day Time Event Location 

March 17, 2017 Thursday 
7:00PM 
6:45PM 

PTA Meeting 
BOE Meeting 

 
Lecture Hall 
Roger Ludlowe M.S. 
 

March 22, 2017 Wednesday 6:00PM Sophomore-Parent Meeting Auditorium 

March 23, 2017 Thursday 8:30-2:10 Band Festival FWHS 

March 24, 2017 Friday  Battle of the Houses GYM 

March 24, 2017 Friday 7PM-10PM Freshman Class Dance GYM 

 
 

SOPHOMORE DANCE:  The date for the Blue and Silver dance has not been determined at this time. W 
will  update as soon as we know the exact date. Remember that if you didn’t purchase a ticket and would 
like to attend, please bring $20 and a completed dance agreement to Mrs. Poole in room 227 by Friday, 
March 24th!!!    
 
Operation Hope IS preparing and serving dinner today.  Help is greatly appreciated after school. 
 
TODAY AFTER SCHOOL Reminder that the Cornhole Tournament is today after school in the small 
gym.   
 
““ATTENTION WRIGHT HOUSE – Battle of the Houses t-shirt order deadline extended until Friday. Don’t 
forget to order one! See your homeroom teacher for an order form” 
 

 FRESHMEN, SOPHOMORES, JUNIORS:  See your counselor regarding course selection immediately.  
If you missed your appointment, you MUST make another one immediately. 
 

 PARENT CONNECTION, INC.:  Fairfield Ludlowe is now offering a free Parent Support Group every 
Wednesday night from 7:00 to 9:00 at the First Congregational Church in Fairfield 148 Beach Rd. for 
parents or siblings who have a loved one suffering with the disease of addiction. This meeting is open to 
all.  For further information, call 203-994-5394. 
 

 YOGA FOR FACULTY:  Every Thursday at 2:45 in the College and Career Center. Please join us and 
enjoy 45 minutes of a healthy mind/body connection.  
 
 

 SOPHOMORE PARENT MEETING:  The sophomore parent meeting has been rescheduled to 
Wednesday, March 22, at 6:00 p.m. 
 



 FALCON REPORT:  Go to https://youtu.be/9_vZ30jaA1A 
 

 YOGA FOR STUDENTS:  Intramural Yoga for students will be held in the pre-school room on Thursdays 
from 2:30-3:30.  Come and Relax after school.  All are welcome.  If you have any questions please see 
Ms. Kiely or Ms. Mayeran. 
 

 BADMINTON:  Badminton intramurals take place on Monday and Thursday nights, 7:00 to 9:00.  All are 
welcome.  See Ms. Kiely in the PE office with questions. 

 

 SAT PREPARATION:  The FLHS PTA sponsors a SAT prep course.  For schedule and more 
information go to www.Alphaprep.com.  Use the code FHPS. 
 

 AGENDAS FOR SALE:  Student agendas are now on sale for $2 in the Main Office.  Cash sales only. 

  

 COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER 
 

  

 CT Congressional Delegation 2017 Military Service Academy 
Night       

 Wednesday, April 26  6:00 PM    Middletown, CT 
  
 On Wednesday, April 26, 2017, the Connecticut Congressional Delegation will be holding their 

annual Academy Night for students and recent graduates who are interested in attending one of 
our nation’s preeminent military academies – U.S. Air Force Academy, U.S. Coast Guard 
Academy, U.S. Merchant Marine Academy, U.S. Military Academy at West Point, and the U.S. 
Naval Academy.  This is a great opportunity for students to meet with representatives and 
cadets/midshipmen from each of the academies.   

  

 This event will also give them a chance to meet with the service academy coordinators from each 
of our congressional offices to learn more about our individual nomination processes.  In addition, 
we hope to have representatives from several collegiate ROTC programs, the National Guard, 
and the Military Reserves who will be able to discuss other paths to military service and 
commissioning programs for aspiring military officers.   

  

 Please feel free to share this information with your students, parents, and other faculty that may 
be interested in attending this annual event.  We are looking forward to seeing you and others at 
Academy Night on April, 26, 2017.  The doors will open at 5:30 PM.  The program is 
scheduled for 6PM – 9PM   and will begin promptly at 6:00 PM at the MG Maurice Rose 
Armed Forces Reserve Center, 375 Smith Street, Middletown, CT.  If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact Kathy Bass at 860-549-8463.   

  

  

 Southern CT College Fair 

 Webster Bank Arena           Bridgeport, CT            Wednesday, 
April 5              4-8 PM 

 Attendance at the fair is free and provides you an opportunity to meet with 
representatives from 160+ colleges and gap year programs.  You can gather 
literature, ask questions and learn more about post-secondary options.   

 To save time, prepare self-stick labels including your name, address, email, 
phone, high school, year of graduation, intended major (optional), and 
extracurricular activities. You will be able to use the labels at the registration desk 
and in lieu of completing interest cards for each college. 

              

  

  

https://youtu.be/9_vZ30jaA1A
http://www.alphaprep.com/


  
 

 

Center. 
 

ATHLETICS 
Go to the FLHS Athletics page on the website for links to schedules. 

 
GAMES OF THE WEEK 

 

No sporting events this week 
 
 

GENERAL REMINDERS 
 HOMEWORK CLUB:  The After-School Homework Club will meet in room 234 every Monday, 

Wednesday, and Thursday, 2:15—4:00 p.m. beginning October 26.  For more information or to sign up, 
contact your school counselor or Ms. Rabine in the Wright House Office. 

 ACADEMIC CENTER AND MATH CENTER:  The Academic Center and Math Center are located in the 
library learning commons in the study room closest to the lecture hall.  Visit during study halls or free 
periods.  Students should see their teacher or school counselor about attending. 

 STUDENT PARKING 2016-2017  
Students MUST have a parking permit to park in the student lot. Students may not park anywhere 
else on campus, at Roger Ludlowe Middle School, or on the groups of the Carolton Hospital. 

 LIBRARY LEARNING COMMONS 
 The Library Learning Commons is open until 4:00 except on Friday when it closes at 3:30 p.m.  

Period 3 is a quiet study period in the library 
 All textbook-related fines are processed by deans. Library fines are handled in the library. 
 New books:  Check out the book displays and “Book of the Week” bulletin board for the latest 

independent reading titles. 
 Research help:  Use the “Contact Us” link on the library page if you need help on a project and 

don’t have time to come to the library. 
 Access the library digital reference collection 24/7 by logging into the library catalog.  Log 

on: first initial, last name. Password: student ID#. 
 

 FLHS SCHOOL STORE:   The Perch is located next to the cafeteria and is open Period 3 (all lunch 
waves) on days 1 and 2. 

 LIBRARY AND TEXTBOOK ACCOUNTS:  Check your library and textbook account by logging in to the 
library/textbook catalog.  The link is on the library webpage.  Username: network login (usually first initial 
and last name).  Password: student ID number     

 STUDENT ACCESS TO THE BUILDING:  Students arriving at school after 8:10 a.m. need to show their 
student ID to be admitted to the building.  Without an FLHS student ID, admission is at the front door.  
Students without an FLHS ID should expect to be questioned by the security guard. 

 STUDENT ATTENDANCE:  Parents must communicate with their HOUSE secretary when the student 
will be coming to school after 7:30 or leaving before 2:10.  

 LEAVING SCHOOL BEFORE 2:10, COMING IN AFTER 7:30, or OUT FOR THE DAY:  It is expected 
that students leaving school before 2:10 will leave class at the appropriate time and sign out in their 
house office without being paged.  If getting picked up, students should wait on the front porch of the 
building.  Students leaving school early need to have a note from a parent or guardian or the parent or 
guardian needs to have called the house secretary.  All reports of absence should be relayed to the 
house secretary.  Students arriving late need to sign in at the house office before reporting to class.  A 
note or phone call should be directed to the house secretary explaining the tardiness. 

 DRIVER’S EDUCATION:  For information on the driver’s ed program sponsored by the FLHS PTA (The 
Next Street) and conducted at FLHS, go to www.thenextstreet.com.  Phone:  800-732-8090. 

 STUDENT CHANGE OF ADDRESS:  Parents need to report to Central Office at 501 King’s Highway 
East to process their change of address.  

 LOST AND FOUND:  Lost and Found clothing will be donated to charity several times during the school 
year.  Students and staff will be notified well in advance of a donation. 
 
 

http://www.thenextstreet.com/

